
Extended Opportunity Programs and Services/  
Cooperative Agencies and Resources for Education 
1500 North Verdugo Road 
Glendale, CA 91208 
Email: eopsdesk@glendale.edu 
Voicemail: 818-240-1000 ext. 6900 

Dear Glendale College Student, 
 
We have extended the EOPS admission deadline till Friday, October 8. The book voucher dead-
line is October 23. You may get a reimbursement of $250.00 this fall and grant monies from 
EOPS if you join EOPS by the deadline of October 8.  EOPS offers book vouchers every term of 
attendance, and grants for fall and spring. 
 
Our records indicate that you may be eligible for EOPS (Extended Opportunity Programs and 
Service) designed to support low income college students who are willing to work hard to suc-
ceed in college. The goal of EOPS is to ensure that your educational needs are supported while 
you are working towards achieving your academic goals. 
 
Eligible EOPS students receive academic and financial support through academic counseling, 
priority registration, book voucher for each term of enrollment, EOPS grant, EOPS emergency 
loan, university application fee waivers, extra tutoring time and more.  
 
Click here to check out this short (less than 3minutes) video about EOPS services and     
benefits you will receive.  
 
Last day we will be accepting EOPS applications for fall 2021 is October 8.   
 
 
REMEMBER: We are here to support your educational needs.  
 
DON’T MISS THIS GREAT OPPORTUNITY TO GET ALL THE SUPPORT YOU NEED TO BE A     SUC-
CESSFUL STUDENT AT GCC AND BEYOND. APPLY NOW! 
 
Follow these easy steps to submit your EOPS admission application ONLINE. 

1. Log in to MyGCC 

2. Click on Other Services 

3. Click on MY EOPS Application tab, complete and submit the EOPS Application 

4.  Check back here to see your EOPS Application Status  
 
APPLY NOW!  For details about program eligibility click next EOPS Application Process. 
 
For more information about EOPS: 
 Visit our EOPS website 
 Ask questions from our EOPS Chatbot 
 Chat with our friendly front desk staff during the EOPS Live Support hours via Zoom:  
 Monday-Tuesday 1:00AM-5:00PM 
 Wednesday 10:00AM-12:00PM 
 Thursday 10:00AM-1:00PM 
 Friday 9:00AM-12:00PM  
 Visit our front desk staff in person in the EOPS office in the Sierra Vista Building, 3rd floor 

during the following hours: 
 Monday 10:00am-1:00pm  
 Tuesday 10:00am-1:00pm  
 Wednesday 1:00pm-4:00pm  
 Thursday 1:00PM-4:00PM   
 Send your email to eopsdesk@glendale.edu, or leave a voicemail at (818) 240-1000 ext. 6900 

and we will get back to you during office hours.   
 
We hope you will join EOPS soon. 
 
NOTE: This email is distributed to a large group of GCC students.   
DO NOT REPLY. Email replies will not be monitored. 

https://youtu.be/K5SZlu2bGLg
https://youtu.be/K5SZlu2bGLg
https://mygcc.glendale.edu/psmygcc/login.asp
https://www.glendale.edu/students/student-services/eops-home/application
http://www.glendale.edu/students/student-services/eops-home
https://www.glendale.edu/students/student-services/eops-chatbot
https://www.glendale.edu/students/student-services/eops-home/eops-live-support

